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Hello Everyone, 
 
A very Happy New Year to you all! I hope you have all 
had a happy and peaceful Christmas. 
 
Thank you to Mr Higgins and the staff who saw the 
school through to the end of Term 1B.  You all did a 
great job.  
 
All teaching staff are back from overseas leave and we 
also have our new Year 5 & 6 teacher here on island, 
Miss Lynsey Easton.  She will start at school once she 
completes her compulsory isolation.  I’m sure you will 
all join me in welcoming Lynsey to the Island.  In the 
meantime Mrs Marina Burns is back with us to cover 
her timetable.  We also welcomed back to school TA’s 
Mrs Jolene Crowie who returns after her maternity 
leave and Mrs Celia Reynolds back from Medical. 
 
Mr Arnold our caretaker is still on overseas leave until 
January.  In his absence Mr Mervyn will be covering 
the bus runs.  Welcome Mr Mervyn even if it’s only for 
a short time.  
 
Today marks the start of Term 2 and we started off 
with an assembly led by Mr Colin Duncan around the 
theme of New Year’s Resolutions. 
This was followed by the presentation of our Star of 
the Term Awards for Term 1B.  Certificates were 
awarded to students from each of the Year groups. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
New student:  
Joining us today is Ronan Leo in Year 1.  Ronan joins 
us from St Helena.  I am sure that Ronan will settle in 
well and enjoy being a part of the TBS family.  
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

For our Year 11 Parents there will be a Parents 

meeting on Tuesday 18 January at 4.30pm.  At this 

meeting we will discuss your child’s mock examination 

results and the next steps towards their fast 

approaching examination period in May.  

That’s it for today. There will be a more 

comprehensive edition next week.  As always thank 

you for your continued support and please feel free to 

get in touch if you have any questions or queries.  

Mrs Maggott.  

 

 

 

 


